
 

 
 
To: Ben Wade, CWCB Project Manager 
From: Tom Cech, One World One Water Center, MSU Denver 
Date: May 8, 2016 
 
Re: Efficiency Film Progress Report – 50% Completion 
 
The Water Efficiency Film is moving along, and we have completed our Purchase Requisition at 
MSU Denver to make our first payment to Havey Productions, Inc.  
 
Jim Havey has been working on scheduling interviews for May 10th in Denver and later that 
month elsewhere as needed.  
 
Kevin Reidy was included to request recommendations for interviews in the Roaring Fork 
Valley, and also Hannah Holm and Chris Treese. Jim held off contacting Eagle folks until he met 
with the Roaring Fork people.  
 
I connected Jim with Elizabeth Gardener, formerly of Denver Water, and also with contacts at 
Fort Collins Water.  
 
Here are our interview categories thus far: 
 
1. Single Family Homeowner 
2. Urban Parks Manager 
3. Landscaper 
4. Developer 
5. Urban Efficiency Expert 
6. Brewer 
7. Big Picture Water Future Expert 
8. Another Expert or Category 
 
 
Thank you again for funding this important work. 
 

 
 
 


